Vi

. No. 11-16/AATVS/TW-99/ T s
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

Andaman Adim ;!omjaﬁ Dikas Samiti

Port Blair, dated the 12" January 2000

To,

1) The PCCEF, :
Andaman & Nicobar Islands,
Port Blair.

2) The Superintendent of Police (District)
Port Blair.

Sub: - Construction of staging posts for the Jarawas - reg.
Sir,

Kindly refer this office letter No. 11-17/AAJVS/TW-99/715 dated 12%
January 2000 regarding the meeting to be held in the chamber of Secretary (TW)
on 14/01/2000 at 10.00 am.. On the same day, the matter relating to the
construction of staging posts at South and Middle Andaman will be discussed
hence the requisite information is also required in the meeting.

It is, therefore, requested to make it convenient to attend the meeting with

the requisite information.
Yours faithfully,
LR

(Som Naidu)
Executive Secretary
AAJVS

Copy to: -
1) The P.A. to the Secretary (TW), for kind information of the Secretary (TW)
2) The Director (TW), A&N Administration for favour of informaﬁoQbV

;\ Executive Secretary
Q AAIVS



